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VIA E-MAIL 
 
June 25, 2018 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
RE:  EB-2017-0319 Enbridge RNG Enabling & Geothermal Services Programs 
 
 
We are writing on behalf of Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario (“FRPO”) in response to 
the Board’s Procedural Order No.3 in the above subject proceeding. 
 
After assessing the Enbridge IRR’s and eliminating any inquiry regarding Geothermal services1, we 
estimate our inquiry to be 30-45 minutes.  We will be focusing on the technical aspects of Renewable 
Natural Gas from Wastewater Treatment Plants (FRPO.5), Enbridge reliance on the Long Term Energy 
Plan and interpretation of Board’s view (EP.2) and Enbridge’s role in the Enabling Services (Staff.1).  
We are also interested in Enbridge’s sharing of risk with delivery customers and system supply 
customers for RNG.  Lastly, we make seek technical clarification on other matters that are discussed 
with other parties. 
 
We trust the above meets the request of the Board and assists staff and the company with planning. 
  
Respectfully Submitted on Behalf of FRPO, 

 
Dwayne R. Quinn 
Principal 
DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD. 
  
c. J. Denomy, EGDRegulatoryProceedings – EGD  
 S. Zhang, L. Murray – OEB Staff 

Interested Parties EB-2017-0319 
 

 

                                                   
1 Enbridge Letter, filed 20180625 


